
 

Dear Taiwan Lung Cancer Society, 

 

Greetings from the Korean Association for Lung Cancer, 

 

On behalf of the Korean Association for Lung Cancer, it is our great pleasure to inform you that the KALC International Conference 

2024 will be held from November 7(Thu)- 8(Fri), 2024 in Lotte Hotel World, Seoul, Korea. 

 

This prestigious event brings us together with a common mission- to advance the frontiers of our knowledge, foster collaboration, 

and drive innovation in the field of lung cancer research and treatment. With delegates joining us from around the globe, this 

conference serves as a platform for sharing insights, exchanging ideas, and exploring breakthroughs that will undoubtedly shape 

the future of lung cancer care. 

 

Through the course of this program, you will have the opportunity to engage in enlightening discussions, attend insightful 

presentations, and connect with esteemed colleagues and experts in the field. From cutting-edge research to clinical 

advancements, our agenda is designed to inspire, educate, and empower every participant. 

 

In this regard, we cordially invite you to join us at KALC International Conference 2024, and the conference details are provided 

below: 

 

Conference Information 

〮  Title: Korean Association for Lung Cancer Conference 2024 (KALC-IC 2024) 

〮  Date: November 7(Thu) - 8(Fri), 2024 

〮  Venue: Lotte Hotel World, Seoul, Korea 

〮  Theme: Cure beyond Care Together 

 

〮  Website: https://www.kalcic.or.kr/ 

 

〮  Important Dates 

- Deadline for abstract submission: July 12 (Fri), 2024 

- Notification of abstract: Mid-August, 2024 

- Deadline for Early-registration: September 2 (Mon), 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.kalcic.or.kr/


 

We would like to request your cooperation in promoting KALC International Conference 2024 through the following means: 

 

The way to promote 

- Post KALC 2024 information on your society website. (by uploading our leaflet or list our conference schedule on your 

website) 

- Distribute our newsletters to your society’s members. 

- Please let us know if you need a specific size of web banner. 

 

[Attachment]  

1. Letter of Promotion 

2. News Letter & Poster 

 

Your passion, expertise, and commitment are the driving forces behind our shared pursuit of excellence. 

 

May this conference be a beacon of hope, progress, and innovation as we work together to conquer the challenges in lung 

cancer diagnosis and treatment, and improve patient outcomes. 

 

We would appreciate your support in promoting the upcoming KALC 2024 to members of your society with an interest in this 

field, encouraging their participation in the conference. 

 

We extend our strong appreciation in advance for your kind cooperation and look forward to hearing from you soon.  

If you have any questions regarding the conference, please contact the secretariat at kalcic@innon.co.kr. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

 

  

Kook Joo Na, M.D., Ph.D. 

President 

Korean Association of Lung Cancer 

Myung-Ju Ahn, M.D., Ph.D. 

Chairman 

Korean Association of Lung Cancer 
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